
Town of Camden 
Notice of Cancellation of Municipal Election 

 
Notice is hereby given that no municipal election will be held on February 22, 2025 
in Camden, Delaware. Only one candidate filed for the open council seat; Daniel 
Ridgely. The incumbent will be sworn into office at the March 3, 2025 Regular 
Council Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


